



(563) 552-4300 Phone (563) 552-4301 Fax

Sageville Elementary Newsletter

November 29, 2018

From the desk of Miss Mac:

Our fourth and fifth graders have some great upcoming music performances that I hope you can come and support them at Sageville.

Thursday, December 6, doors will open at 6:15 PM for the 6:30 PM musical performance by all of our fourth and fifth graders.

Monday, December 3, 6:30 PM Grade 5 orchestra performance at Hempstead High School

Monday, December 10, 6:00 PM Grade 5 band concert at Hempstead High School

Calendar of Events

Scrip order due tomorrow

Monday-December 3

6:30 PM Grade 5 Orchestra Performance at Hempstead

Tuesday-December 4

8:05 Choir

Wednesday-December 5

9:55 Grades 4 &5 School Performance

Thursday-December 6

Yoga lessons from Challenge to Change

6:15 PM Doors open for Grades 4 & 5 music performance 6:30 PM performance begins

Scrip orders due 9:45 Late Start 12:05-12:35 Career Café

Friday-December 7

2:45 Celebration Assembly

Friday Focus:

 Teachers will be working on concepts in math.



Sageville's choir is on top of their notes!



Save the date:

Skate Country Skate Country

Thursday, December 13th

6:00-8:00 PM

Sageville Storm played Eisenhower Elementary

Counselor Corner...Mrs. Boeve

Greetings! For the month of December, the focus of our classroom guidance lessons are Protective Behaviors. The goals of the lessons are for students to understand appropriate and inappropriate or confusing touch and know who to tell about these unsafe situations.

Students in grade K through 3rd review the process of NO/ GO/ YELL/ TELL if faced with an uncomfortable situation. NO/ GO/ YELL/ TELL includes: Say NO as loud as you can, GO away from the situation as fast as you can, YELL or should "Help" or call 911, and TELL a parent, teacher, or other trusted adult close by.

Students in grades 4th through 5th were introduced to lessons on peer pressure to know when it's effecting their decision making and ways to appropriately cope if it occurs. We hope that through these lessons, students feel more confident in their abilities to advocate for themselves and easily identify resources to keep them safe.

If you would like to preview these lesson materials they are available for parents and guardians to preview in the school office.

Sageville's PTC

Scrip is the perfect gift for the holidays.

Orders are due tomorrow!

December order dates:

December 6th

December 13th

For every \$50 you order, your name is put in a drawing.

Three winners will win \$50 on December 13th



We're collecting empty tissue boxes, cereal boxes, toilet rolls, rags and t-shirts for our Green Club. Please send to the school office.